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PLEASE NOTE: IPB wall destroyed by the flood - dangerous
area!

As a result of the flood, the wall that surrounds our estate on the "Fairytale Meadow" to the "wild Saale" is
partially collapsed. Next to, a tree threatens to fall. Therefore, entering this area (fairytal meadow) is currently
prohibited.

Also the cycle path on the wild Saale (from Swan Bridge to Talstraße) is closed and should be driven in NO case.
Please do not use this path until it is officialy passable again.
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